
 

27th Symposium for Yiddish Studies in Germany,  
2–4 September 2024 in Düsseldorf 

 
 
The 27th Symposium for Yiddish Studies in Germany will take place September 2 to 4, 2024 
in Düsseldorf. The symposium is annually organized by the Yiddish programs at the 
universities of Trier and Düsseldorf. 
 

You are invited to submit abstracts until  
May 1st, 2024. 

 
Please send your submissions to: jiddisch@hhu.de . 

 
All fields of research within Yiddish Studies will be considered. Interdisciplinary papers with a 
connection to Yiddish Studies are welcome. Proposals for sessions of 2 to 4 papers should 
be submitted together with abstracts for the individual papers. Papers may be presented in 
German or Yiddish. 
 
Please note that the speaking time is limited to 20 minutes. 
 
The symposium is open to everyone interested in Yiddish Studies.  
We ask participants to register early at the address below.  
 
Since there will be a large exhibition at Exhibitions Düsseldorf in early September, please 
reserve your hotel room as early as possible. Closer to the time, the rates will be several 
times as high as usual and you may have to stay in a neighbouring town.  
 
 
Prof. Simon Neuberg 
FB II – Yiddish Studies 
Trier University 

Prof. Marion Aptroot 
Yiddish Studies 
Institute for Jewish Studies 
Heinrich Heine University Dusseldorf 

 
 
Submissions, registration, and further information: 
 
Caspar Schnückel 
Yiddish Studies 
Institute for Jewish Studies  
Heinrich Heine University Dusseldorf 
Universitätsstr. 1 
40225 Düsseldorf 
Deutschland 

jiddisch@hhu.de  
www.jiddisch.hhu.de 
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